
 
 
 
 
DATE: February 27, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bids (IFB) 32725, SUPPLY AND DELIVER COQUINA OR LIMEROCK 

TO EMERALDA MARSH CONSERVATION AREA 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate 
changes to your proposal documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new 
language is underlined. 
 
MODIFICATIONS: 
 

1. Section 5.2 of the bid documents titled PREPARATION AND ORGANIZATION OF BID DOCUMENTS shall 
be modified as follows: 

 
5.2   Respondents must submit only a digital copy the original and one copy of their bid package in the form and 

manner specified herein. All blank spaces on the bid documents must be typewritten or legibly printed in ink. 
Respondent must specify the cost for any one complete bid item or the entire work described in the Agreement 
(the “Work”) in figures as indicated by the spaces provided. In the event you decline to submit a bid, the 
District would appreciate submittal of the “No Response Form” provided at the end of the “FORMS” section 
to describe the reason for not submitting a bid.  

 
 
 
NOTE:  The IFB Opening has been extended to March 6, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the IFB solicitation package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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